

CAMBRIDGE-NARROWS COMMUNITY SCHOOL

2158 LAKEVIEW ROAD, CAMBRIDGE-NARROWS, N.B. E4C 1N8 PHONE: (506) 488-3500 FAX: (506) 488-3505

School Website: cns.nbed.nb.ca
Twitter: @cncs_huskies

November 2021

News from School Community Coordinator

Thank you to everyone who came out to Spookarama! Special thanks to our SRC who planned and organized the event. And thanks to the Village of Cambridge-Narrows for their contributions that helped make this a successful event!!

This months Farm to School meals, and Culinary meals can be found on School Cash online. Thanks to our Culinary class for getting these meals out to our students! If there are any missed days due to strike action, credits will be given for future Farm to School or Culinary lunches.

Community Food Smart orders are going in on Thursday November 4th. If you'd like more information contact Marcy or Sandra.

Remembrance Day

Cambridge-Narrows Community School will be having a Virtual Remembrance Day ceremony that will be posted to our school YouTube on November 10.

Grad Class Fundraiser

The Grad Class of 2022 will be doing a Drive-Thru Supper fundraiser on Thursday, November 18th, from 4 to 7 pm. The meal will be spaghetti, garlic bread, caesar salad and a small dessert for \$10. Purchases can be made with cash directly from a graduate, at the school (with a call ahead to schedule money drop-offs), or through School Cash Online. We are asking that each purchase be accompanied with a note of when meals will be picked up (20-minute time intervals will be specified). This is to help ensure meals are freshly packaged and to cut down on wait time. Thank you for your support!

Volunteering

If you are interested in being a volunteer, please contact Sandra at 488-3500 or sandra.jenkins@nbed.nb.ca and she will send home a package that needs to be completed.

Please note that volunteers will need to provide documentation of Covid-19 vaccinations.

We are always looking for volunteers who are willing to help our students especially with extra-curricular activities.

STAFF MEMBERS

Principal—Leanda Bruijns

Vice Principal—Morgan Levesque

Kindergarten—Cristina Sivitilli

Grade 1-Erin Moss

Grade 1/2—Heather Doherty

Grade 3—Susan Cordy

Grade 4— Shayna Thorne

Grade 5—Summer Duchesneau

Secondary—Erin Flower

Secondary—Heather Bailey

Secondary—Kim Allen

Secondary—Steven Black

Secondary—Natasha Douthwright

Secondary—Garett Gee

FLORA & ML PIF—Clare Forbes

Phys. Ed.—Phil Merrill

Music-Nigel Burrill

Guidance—Todd Wilson

Resource—Rob Wilson

Secretary—Sandra Jenkins

Community Coordinator—Marcy Malloy

EA—Paula Belyea

EA—Sandra Boyd

EA—Debra Isbill

EA—Lorie Jeffery (supply)

Custodian—Bonnie-Jean Dew

Custodian—Janice Lewis

Message from Student Council

Student Council will be starting a fundraiser for the Oromocto SPCA during the month of November - more details to come.

Thank you to all those you have placed orders for school clothing.

School Clothing

School clothing is continuing to be sold. Check school cash online for more information.

If you would like to request a paper order form if you are not using school cash online, please contact the school and it can be sent home with your child.

Dates to Remember

Mark Your Calendars		
November 11	No School—Remembrance Day	
November 16	PSSC Meeting 6:00pm (virtual)	
November 17	Home & School Meeting 6:00pm (virtual)	
November 19	No School—PL	
November 26	Half Day—Whole School	
December 3	No School—PL	
December 23	Last Day of Classes	
January 7	No School—PL	
January 10	First Day for Students	
January 24-28	Assessment/Demonstration of	
	Learning—HIGH SCHOOL ONLY	
January 31	Turnaround Day — HIGH SCHOOL ONLY	
February 1	Turnaround Day — HIGH SCHOOL ONLY	
February 2	Semester 2 Begins	
February 21	No School—Family Day	
February 25	Half Day—Whole School	
March 7-11	No School—March Break	
March 25	No School—K-8 ONLY	
April 14	No School— HIGH SCHOOL ONLY	
April 15	No School—Good Friday	
April 18	No School—Easter Monday	
April 21	Immunizations—Grade 7 & 9	
May 6	No School—NBTA Council Day	
May 16	No School—NBTA Branch Day	
May 23	No School—Victoria Day	
June 13-17	Assessment/Demonstration of	
	Learning—HIGH SCHOOL ONLY	
June 13-24	Learning Outcome Recovery —	
	HIGH SCHOOL ONLY	
June 24	Last Day for Students	

Water Bottles

Please ensure that your child is bringing his or her water bottle to school.

We continue to have a large number of students coming to the office to get a cup because they have forgotten their water bottles.

Please remember that our water fountains are not available but we do have water bottle fill stations, so students need to bring their own water bottle so they can have plenty to drink during the day.

Feed a Husky

We are still accepting donations to help us raise money to "Feed a Husky". Last year we were able to have a free meal on Wednesdays due to a grant we received from the Brewer Foundation.

This year we are once again going to provide this free meal but we need your help.

Donations can be made by following the "Feed a Husky" link that is on our school website.

Again, thank you so much to everyone who has already donated. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

If you would like to sign up to receive an electronic copy of our monthly newsletter, please fill out the following and retum with your child. If you signed up last year, please complete again as a new distribution list needs to be made every year. Thank you.		
Student Name:	Grade:	
Your Name		
Email Addresses:	CLEARLY	